
Extension of GSTR-1 due date to 12th April 2024 

11/04/2024 

GSTN has noticed that taxpayers are facing difficulties in filing GSTR-1 intermittently since yesterday due 

to technical issues leading to slow response on the portal. GSTN has accordingly recommended to CBIC 

that the due date for filing of GSTR-1 for the monthly taxpayers be extended by a day ie till 12/4/24.  

Thanking you,  

Team GSTN 
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